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The Seaway Transit Center construction site is looking 
different as crews finish the cement form of the massive 
storm water retention vault. About 200 cubic yards of 
cement will be poured next week to create the floor. 
Once that is set, dirt will be backfilled around the vault. 

Work continues on two projects for the 
Swift Green Line bus rapid transit      
project, which is scheduled to open in 
early 2019. 

Work to widen the eastbound lanes of 
128th Street in south Everett west of I-5 
continues this week.  

Crews have the right lane closed       
between 9 a.m. - 3 p.m. and 8 p.m. - 5 
a.m. to finish work on an underground 
storm water runoff tank. 

The sidewalk on this street remains 
closed, but businesses are open. 

When contractors finish building the new 
lane on this side of the freeway, they will 
begin work on a new lane east of the 
freeway, likely next summer. 
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Coming up: Starting August 21, trenching across 75th 
Street will take place for storm and signal power cross-
ings. That will require traffic to be narrowed to one lane 
in each direction during the work day all week. 

Later next week, the new traffic signal in front of the PUD 
will be turned on and the lanes on 75th 
will be restriped. 

The week of Aug. 28, final work on the 
vault will take place as the lids are put in 
place, then the backfilling of dirt will 
begin. 

Storm drain work on 75th will continue 
throughout the week. 

The transit center is on schedule to open 
for regular bus service in mid-to-late 
2018.  

With the walls done, more than 200 cubic yards of cement will be poured for the floor 

of the large storm water retention vault at the Seaway Transit Center site. 

Crews are finishing work on an underground storm water retention tank on 128th St. 


